
Dear Residents               October 2022 
 
 
It was with great sadness that we learnt of the passing of our Queen 
Elizabeth II. 
 
That evening we took down our Jubilee flag 
and replaced it with the Union flag flown at 
half mast in a mark of respect.  The following 
Sunday I had the honour of reading out the 
Proclamation of King Charles III on the Village 
Green, when the flag was raised to full mast 
for the reading and then back to half mast 
afterwards, where it stayed until after Her 
Majesty’s funeral.  It is now back at full mast. 
 
We opened a Book of Condolence here at the 
Parish Office for people to come along and 
sign, this is still here so please feel free to come along and sign.  For those 
who are unable to get to the office we have an online Book of Condolence 
for you to sign via our website – www.denhambucks-pc.gov.uk. 
 

We also put up signs around the parish for 
people to lay flowers in memory of Her Majesty 
the Queen. 
 
The Parish Council had to delay all meetings and 
business in line with Government guidelines and 
commenced normal working this week. 
 
May she rest in peace and God Save the King 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Follow us on Twitter: @DenhamParish 
Follow us on Facebook:  Denham Parish Council  
 
Many thanks to In and Around’s publishing team for hosting this page 

Proposed Boundary Changes 
The Local Government Boundary Commission for England have extended 
their consultation deadline to 5 December 2022. Details of the consultation 
can be found at https://consultation.lgbce.org.uk/node/29857. 
 
The Parish Council are continuing to 
prepare their response to the consultation, 
please watch this space for further updates 
on the proposed changes.  
 
New Parish Executive Officer/Clerk 
The Parish Council are currently looking for a new Executive Officer/Clerk 
to facilitate the running of the parish council.  For more details, please see 
advert on next page and email parishcouncil@denhambucks-pc.gov.uk. 
 
Vegetation 
Now the weather has changed, and plant growth is emerging, can we 
please remind you that any vegetation from your property that overhangs 
the road, footpaths etc should be cut back to enable safe passage.  We 
have several properties in Denham where over hanging vegetation is 
causing a problem for walkers, so would ask you to bear this in mind next 
time you are out in your garden. 
 
Communication 
The Parish Council hold an email database of residents’ email addresses 
which we are currently updating.  If you have changed email address or 
would like to be added onto the database which we only use for notifying 
you of any important issues or up and coming events, then please email 
info@denhambucks-pc.gov.uk. 
 
Forthcoming October Events 
 
Memory Café –7 October 2022: 11:00am – 2:00pm, St Marks Hall, 
Denham Green 
Tea Dance - 16 October 2022: 3:00pm – 5:00pm, New Denham 
Community Hall, Oxford Road 
To book call 01895 834709 or email enquiries@denhambucks-pc.gov.uk 
 
Councillor Sharon Williams  
Chairman - Denham Parish Council 
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